
Construction Project Groundbreaking

After 14 years of environmental 
studies and a lot of work to get  
funding, it’s time—the Groundbreaking  
for the New Pueblo Freeway’s first project:  
Interstate 25 between City Center Drive and Ilex Street.  
 
Please join us on Wednesday, July 1st at 10:30 a.m. as we begin digging some dirt and get this show on  
the road! It’ll be held near Runyon Field. We’ll follow-up with the exact location in a couple of weeks.

I-25: Ilex Street to City Center Drive

Save the Date
Wednesday, July 1, 2015
10:30 a.m.


